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Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines’ crew raise £3,000 in memory 
of much-loved dancer, Faye Knowles-Chapman
29th August 2013
Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines’ kind-hearted crew have raised £3,000 for The Faye Knowles-Chapman Foundation. The Foundation has been set up in memory of Faye Knowles-Chapman, from West Yorkshire, who worked on board Braemar as a dancer with Explosive Productions from 2008 to 2011, before sadly losing her battle with cervical cancer on 30th March 2013, aged just 27 years old. Faye, who was an only child, completed her last contract with Fred. Olsen in October 2011, when it was confirmed that her cancer had returned. 
The Faye Knowles-Chapman Foundation has been set up by Faye’s parents, Eileen and Richard Chapman, to raise awareness of cervical cancer, with the ultimate aim of getting the minimum age of cervical screening lowered. 

Jackie Probert, Deputy Cruise Director on Fred. Olsen’s Black Watch, and Valerie Ruts, Guest Relations Manager on Balmoral, both completed sponsored 10-hour walks around their respective ships to raise the majority of the £3,000, which has been donated directly to the charity. 
Mrs. Sherry Crowther of The Faye Knowles-Chapman Foundation said:
“We are extremely thankful for the generous donation from the crew on board Black Watch and Balmoral and obviously a very special thank-you goes to Jackie and Valerie. This fantastic contribution will help us in our mission to raise awareness of the importance of cervical screening and to support as many young women as we can, who are sadly in the same position as Faye.”
Helen Bennett, Entertainments Manager of Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines, said:
“We are very proud of the commitment and support that our crew have shown towards The Faye Knowles-Chapman Foundation. Faye was a very talented and popular member of the Entertainments team and was much-loved by her fellow crew members and our guests. She was a perfectionist on the dance floor and delivered every performance with enthusiasm, high energy and the utmost precision. Our thoughts are with her family, partner and friends.”
For more information on The Faye Knowles-Chapman Foundation, please visit the Foundation’s Facebook page at www.facebook.com/TheFayeKnowlesChapmanFoundation 
To find out more about Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines, visit the website at www.fredolsencruises.com
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